
 
 
 

 

20th October 2023 
 
To the Parent/Carer of children in Otter class (Year 3) 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 3 Food Tasting 
 
As part of their Learning Journey, children in Year 3 will be tasting different produce that is 
grown and made in Lincolnshire. The children will be describing how each product smells 
and tastes, and also what it looks like and how it feels. 
 
The foods that they will be tasting include the following: 
 

• Potatoes 

• Chime 

• Plum loaf 

• Cheese 

• Lincolnshire Sausages 

• Chicken 

• Pork 
 
Food tasting will take place on Tuesday 7th November.  
 
I would be grateful if you could please contact the school office to inform us of any specific 
dietary requirements for your child before this date. 
 
Please consent on the Arbor app, if you have not already done so, and if you have any 
questions please feel free to ask Miss Phillips or contact the school office. 
 
I hope that the children will enjoy this practical food tasting experience. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr K Ola  
Head of School 
 


